
 

PE and swimming 

 

We have recently finished our 4 weeks on 

football and will be moving onto tag rugby 

for the rest of the term. PE is still on 

Monday mornings and Wednesday 

afternoons so please ensure your child 

always has a full kit on these days. 

Please continue to ensure your child has 

their swimming kit on Fridays. If there is 

anything you wish to discuss about 

swimming, please catch one of us – the 

swimming team at Energise are very 

accommodating! 

Autumn 2 Curriculum 

 

As you know, we are studying the Ancient 

Egyptians this term and will be looking at fact 

files, diary entries, instructions and adventure 

story writing. In maths we will be furthering our 

understanding of subtraction, multiplication and 

division, using some new methods. During our Big 

Idea topics we are hoping to explore what life 

was like for Ancient Egyptians, the Nile, use 

hieroglyphics, create a pharaoh death mask, 

practise our own mummification in science and 

make Canopic jars! 

Home Learning 

 

As most of you are aware, we have introduced 

ttrockstars and would encourage the children to 

practise and use this wherever possible. If you need 

any help with the questions set or logging on, please 

don’t hesitate to ask. Please also ensure the children 

are reading to an adult 3 times a week, again, where 

possible. Also, if the children could bring their 

reading records in everyday so when we read with 

them in school we are able to record it. 

The school website 

 

Throughout the term we are going to aim to update the Year 3 web page 

with photos of all the fun things the children are doing. These can be found 

under Year 3 – Autumn Term Update.  

Dates 

 

We have completed our key events for this term but will update you on the 

Egyptian Exhibition at the end of term that the children will be holding to 

show off their hard work.  


